## Directions for Renewable Heat in UK Homes: A roundtable discussion following the Comprehensive Spending Review

Dear Sirs,

I am writing to invite you to a meeting to discuss developments with regard to the Renewable Heat Incentive and to identify future directions in promoting renewable heat in UK homes.

The meeting will take place shortly after the Comprehensive Spending Review, when we anticipate having some insight on a new policy framework for home energy efficiency and renewable energy particularly indications on the future of RHI.

In order to inform our communications to government, citizens and stakeholders we intend the meeting to focus on:

- What progress has been made on renewable heat on homes in the UK? What have been the success factors for policies in this area?
- What has RHI achieved? What will be lost through any cuts to the programme?
- What are the options now for influencing the government around RHI or alternative schemes
- What are innovative approaches to engagement, designed to support the RHC sector.

We will be seeking to look both at GB level (England/Wales/Scotland) and also to inform our discussions with insight from the European 'FROnT' programme (<a href="www.front-rhc.eu">www.front-rhc.eu</a>), which focuses on policy innovation in regard to Renewable Heat and Cooling across Europe.

I look forward to hearing from you.

Yours sincerely

Andrew King Technical Manager

